
Michael Alcantar 
mpa@a-klaw.comAlcantar & Kahl, LLP

Via email and US Mail

December 5, 2011

Mr. Paul Clanon 
Executive Director
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102

Re Withdrawal of Pending Applications for Rehearing of D.09-04-032 and D.09-04-
034

Dear Mr. Clanon:

Subject to the conditions of the QF/CHP Program Settlement approved by the 
Commission in Decisions 10-12-035 and 11-10-043, the Cogeneration Association of 
California and the Energy Producers and Users Coalition hereby withdraw their pending 
Applications for Rehearing of Decisions 09-04-032 and 09-04-034. These pending 
applications were filed with the California Public Utilities Commission on May 18, 2009.

Respectfully submitted,
j

IA

Michael Alcantar
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